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Chambers, Laura M.

From: CORY SWEENEY [corshan1@msn.com]

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 2:48 PM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Out door wood burners

To Whom it may coocero,

I use ao outdoor wood buroer to heat my home aod hot water. With the new rule that you are
proposiog you waot to prohibit use of the wood burners May- Sept.
First it is still cold io early May, we use our heat uotil the eod of May sometimes early
Juoe. Secood we will need the burner for hot water the whole year.

Heatiog with oil , coal aod oatural gas is proveo to be a sigoificaot source of global warmiog gas
emissioos, heatiog with wood is oot.

Also for people like myself that are io very rural areas aod have had oo complaints this is unfair.
In a time when the country is in very poor economic state this puts a hardship on the people

trying to just survive. In order to meet what you propose with the height requiremeots of the
chimoey this will cost a lot of mooey to obtaio.

With millioos of people out of work aod oo uoemploymeot like myself we oeed ways to save, the
wood buroer is just that. If I had to pay for oil right oow with the curreot prices my family would

I feel that it is uofair to make people that have purchased these burners already put more out of
pocket mooey ioto them as long as there is no issues or complaints against that particular burner.

It is only fair to add in the cost of the new chimney's for new purchases of burners not pre
existing ones.

Sincerely,
Shannon Sweeney

11/30/2009


